

Division Advisory No. 107, s. 2023 August 9, 2023

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2023 this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is an invitation from Ang Panublion Museum invite to attend a screening Program as a follow-up event titled "Snare of Birds: Passages Through the Colonial Archive Exhibition". This will be from 1:00 to 3:00pm on Saturday, August 12, 2023.

For more information and inquiries, please contact:

CHERYL ANNE V. DEL ROSARIO

Contact Number: 0917-3120277

Email Address: panublionmuseum@gmail.com



August 7, 2023

MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN, EdD, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent Division of Capiz Banica, Roxas City

Dear Sir Aposin,

I am writing to invite your teachers again to attend a screening program as a follow-up event to the ongoing "Snare for Birds: Passages Through the Colonial Archive" exhibition. This will be from 1:00 to 3:00 PM on Saturday, August 12, 2023. It will include a short film and an experimental video that utilizes some images from the colonial archives. This is a supplemental event for the show curated by Marika Constantino and Iris Ferrer, featuring artists Kiri Dalena, Lizza May David and Jaclyn Reyes.

The exhibit "A Snare for Birds: Passages Through the Colonial Archive" serves as an artistic intervention, shaking the foundations of the colonial archive and opening avenues for the emergence of multiple voices and stories. Through the power of art and creative collaboration, this event ignites a deeper exploration of historical narratives, paving the way for a more inclusive, diverse, and decolonized understanding of our collective past.

The event is free. Please do not hesitate to have your staff contact me at 09173120277 or email at panublionmuseum@gmail.com should you need additional details on the said event. I would appreciate it if your office can confirm by August 10, 2023.

Again, all my thanks and appreciation for your continued support for arts and culture.

Sincerely yours,

CHERYL ANNE V. DEL ROSARIO Director, Ang Panublion Museum

l'andel resario